From: Arlene Goss

To:

Response to request 302471 Subject: Date: Monday, 1 May 2017 04:59:40 p.m.

Attachments: image001.png

01-May-2017

George Dawes

Dear Mr Dawes,

## Official information request for 579996, DAWES, DUTY MANAGER LICENCES

I refer to your official information request dated 27-March-2017 for the number of applications for duty manager licences processed in the timeframe mentioned in an article in the Otago Daily Times.

The following information has been supplied to me by Kevin Mechen, Liquor Licencing coordinator.

For the financial year to the end of March 2017 (April is an incomplete month at the moment)

- 205 manager certificate new applications
- 302 manager certificate renewal applications

I apologise for the delay in responding to your request. This delay was due to the large number of requests we are currently receiving.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

For more information contact Mr Mechen on the council number 477 4000.

Regards

Arlene

Arlene Goss

Governance Support Officer **Dunedin City Council** 

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000 Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz











📤 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail